
 
 

Homework Saplings Class 
Wednesday 12th September 2018 

 
 
 
 

Maths  
This week we have been practicing counting, identifying numbers, recognising 
place value and working with more and less. While you are out and about see 
how many numbers you can find. Look on house doors, number plates and bus 
stops. Where else did you find numbers? What is the biggest number you 
found? The children can record their findings and may bring them to school to 
show and earn some team points.  
 
English 
With Roald Dahl day this week, the Saplings class has been listening to a 
variety of his stories and poems. We have created our own Roald Dahl inspired 
characters, written and illustrated our personal dreams and practiced rhyming 
words and sentences. Write your own rhyme or poem, if that’s a little tricky 
see how many rhyming words you can think of and bring them in to share. 
There are team points on offer. 
 
Reading 
Your new Reading Passport is waiting for you. How many challenges will you 
complete this term? Please try to read everyday for a minimum of ten minutes, 
please write a comment of your child’s reading in their ‘Reading Record’ so 
that we are aware of your child’s reading at home. 
 
Show and tell 
Our first show and tell session will be on Monday 17th September. The focus 
will be on ‘The Weather’. The following group of children can bring in an item, 
photo or memory that they would like to share with the class.  
  
Snow Group–  Albie, Lily, Zuzana, Holly and Oscar 
 
 

Many thanks and have a wonderful week. 
Mrs Prendergast, Mrs Welsh and Miss Bensted 


